PaciFric NORTHWEST PIPELINE GCORPORATION

413% West Main
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

April 4, 1957

Mr. Emory Arnold

New Mexico Oil Conservatioca Commission
120 Bast Chaco

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Pacific Northwest Pipeline Corporation has decided not to
dual the Unit 29-6, Well No. 56-33, located 790" from the South
line and 1650' from the West line, Section 33, Township 29 North
Range 6 West, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, as requested in
our letter dated February 5, 1957.

Respectfully,
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Au51stan Division Manager
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cc: Mr.P. T. McGrath
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